Gentet, Matthias

 From:
 a a

 Sent:
 05 January 2016 11:30

 To:
 Clem Alford

Cc:

Subject: Re: planning number 2015/6809/P attention Kate Phillips

Camden are trying their best to make money regardless!

We might be asked sooner or later to share our homes with the massive wave of asylum seekers. Get ready Clem.

Take care. You need your good health.

On 5 Jan 2016, at 11:11, Clem Alford

wrote

Dear Kate Phillips,

Many thanks for your letter dated 22nd December 2015 indicating there is a planning application by a dentist for the use of the basement in Tavistock Mansions at 16 Tavistock Place.

London WC1H 9RU to extend his practice.

Firstly since your communication only reached me and other residents in the block only a couple of days back and there are only 21 days to prepare our observations and objections, it gives us little time to prepare our position on the issue. Could an extension be made possible due to postal delay over the holiday period? Secondly I will be objecting to the use of the basement by the practice on a number of grounds which I will be submitting once prepared, given the time to do so. I hope you will be fair in this matter given the time delay. Yours Sincerely,

Clem Alford
Flat 9 Tavistock Mansions
WC1H 9RU